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	Hawthornden Primary School Parent Council

CHRISTMAS PRIZE DRAW
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6th November 2015
Dear Parents

We are attaching 1 book of prize draw tickets that we hope you will be able to sell on our behalf to family and friends.  More are available from the school office if you manage to sell your book and want to sell more!  If you have more than one child in school, you will receive only 1 book per family.  The price of the tickets are £1.00 each or £5.00 for a book.  You will see that this year the top prize is a £150 ‘Love To Shop’ shopping vouchers, which is a wonderful prize and there will also be many other prizes!
Stubs and money for tickets sold should be returned to your child’s class teacher by Thursday 26th November.  If you do not want to buy any tickets, could you please ensure you return the book to the school as we will also be selling these at the school fair on Thursday 3rd December (6pm -8pm).
We are asking for donations of the following items: 

· Wine, tins, biscuits etc to make up food hampers.
· Bubble bath, soap, toiletries etc to make up ‘pamper hampers’.

· Selection boxes, chocolates and sweets.

· Home baking(to be handed in on 2nd December or on day of fayre)
Could all donations be brought to the school office – NO LATER THAN Thursday 26th November 2015.

There will be NO toy, book or dvd stalls this year.

Thank you for your support

Parent Council

